December 22, 2017

Dear Pastor,

Thank you for your interest in the Great Commission of our Lord Jesus. It is with enthusiasm
that I recommend for your consideration, Eric and Jessica Porterfield. The Porterfield’s have
served our Lord for several years now. | have observed them with admiration since they began
Blind Faith Ministries. Brother Porterfield lost his eyesight in 2006 but with God’s help, and
with the use of adaptive technology, has used his challenges to the glory of Jesus Christ. They
are godly servants, mature soul winners, and seasoned saints in our Lord’s work.

I have spent a number of hours with them personally. The joy that blessed me most was to hear
the reports of their converts and hear the testimonies of their growth in the Lord. Even though
they work in tough regions of God’s world under conditions that would cripple the average
person, they are still spiritually productive. Any investment in their work will result in eternal
benefits!

If you have any questions, please contact me personally at 219-932-0711.
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